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Canberra Liberals announce funding boost for 

Tuggeranong sporting clubs to upgrade facilities 

A Canberra Liberals Government will provide funding to the Tuggeranong United Football 

Club and the Brindabella Blues Football Club for much needed upgrades to changerooms, 

playing fields, pavilions and other facilities. 

The funding boost is part of the Canberra Liberals’ plan for Tuggeranong that also includes 

investment in restoring Lake Tuggeranong with a focus on water quality and increased 

funding for mowing, footpath maintenance and playgrounds. 

Canberra Liberals Leader Elizabeth Lee said for too long the people of Tuggeranong have 

been neglected by the Labor-Greens Government and they deserve better. 

“A Canberra Liberals Government will not leave Tuggeranong behind and today we have 

announced a number of measures that will improve transport, education, health, cost of 

living and basic suburban maintenance in the Tuggeranong region,” Ms Lee said. 

Quotes Attributed to Mark Parton MLA: 

“People in Tuggeranong have been telling us for so long they have been ignored by the 

Labor-Greens Government and I have vowed to put Tuggeranong back on the map. 

“The announcements we have made today are more than investments in sporting clubs who 

need upgrades to their facilities, they are investments in families who have a right to feel 

neglected. 

“The people of Tuggeranong deserve better facilities along with public transport options, 

healthcare and cost of living relief and that is what a Canberra liberals government will 

provide. 

To view more visit: https://freshopportunity.org/policies/Tuggeranong/  
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